
 About auditions:
Auditions for Footloose will be held in the high school auditorium on Wednesday, November 7th OR Thursday, November 8.  Music is available for all actors as well as a specific selection for GIRLS and BOYS.    
 
About auditions:
* Auditions are closed to the public.  This means that no one (including parents and other students who are not auditioning) may observe auditions.  Only students who plan to audition will be permitted in the auditorium during auditions.  Students who are auditioning are permitted to watch other auditions.
 
* Students will be asked to sing part of the song "Almost Paradise."  You are encouraged to listen to recording on youtube or from other source to better prepare yourself.  On the day of auditions, you will be asked to sing the girl/boy by yourself.  Mrs. Strazisar will sing the opposite part against you.  This means, you will both be singing different pitches.  This is to test your ability to sing one part while another is being sung by someone else.
 
* Students are also required to perform a solo piece to "wow" the director.  This is a chance to showcase your talents, and prove yourself.  This part of the audition can improve your chances of receiving a "big part."  The key is to WOW the director.  Girls will sing Like I’m Gonna Lose You and boys will sing Bless the Broken Road.  These pieces were selected because of their “Pop” feel and the ranges for both boys and girls.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Things I’m looking for at auditions:
1.  Can I hear you?
2. Are you “entertaining”?  You’re here to perform, enjoy the experience.
3. Can I understand you?
4. Are you confident?  I anticipate mistakes, but do you keep going?  Do you try to come back?

You will also be asked to learn and perform a short dance segment.  All students will learn it at the audition.  We are looking for potential, not perfection.

* Once you audition, you may leave, or remain to watch the others audition so long as you are not disruptive.  


CAST LIST WILL BE POSTED ON THE DRAMA PAGE ON THE HIGH SCHOOL WEB PAGE BY LUNCH TIME ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 8th.   


On the day of auditions, bring your songs.  
PLEASE CONSIDER AUDITIONING WENDESDAY SINCE THERE WILL BE PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES THURSDAY NIGHT AND WE MUST BE DONE BEFORE 5:00pm.  
